
 

For this month’s 

donation, please 

bring in 2 pkgs 

of wipes and 1 

box of Kleenex.  

Thank you! 
 

I would like to welcome 

OWEN and his family 

back to the baby room.  

I sadly say goodbye to 

Owen P. as he moves up 

to B2 with Kris and 

Kirsten. 

“Every child is unique, like every wonderful 

day is a special gift to enjoy!”  

 
Camelot will be 

closed on Friday, July 
4th.  

Thank You! 

Happy 4th of 

July!  Have a 

safe and fun 

holiday! 

www.camelotchildrenscenter.com 


